
 
 

Iltizam Relief Society & KWC Fashion Wholesale Organize Asnaf 
Aidilfitri Charity Shopping Program 2025 

 
Kuala Lumpur, 18 March 2025 – Iltizam Relief Society, in collaboration with KWC Fashion 

Wholesale, has organized the Asnaf Aidilfitri Charity Shopping Program 2025 as part of its 

corporate social responsibility (CSR) initiative to support underprivileged families in preparing for 

Aidilfitri. 

 

A total of 36 individuals, including children and families from the asnaf community, each 

received RM150 to purchase new clothing, allowing them to celebrate Aidilfitri with greater joy 

and dignity. The program also received support from representatives of the Department of 

Information Malaysia (WPKL), the Welfare Committee of Surau Al Aslahiyah, and the Chairman 

of the Seri Selangor Residents' Association, further strengthening community well-being 

initiatives. 

 

The event was also enlivened by the presence of celebrity and Iltizam Relief Society supporter, 

Sharifah Syahirah, who hosted the program, along with Muhammad Rafiq Ravi Abdullah, Head 

of the Ceria Malaysia Project at Iltizam Relief Society. 

The organizers extend their sincere gratitude to all contributors and supporters who helped 

make this program a success. They hope to continue similar initiatives in the future to assist 

more individuals in need and foster a stronger sense of unity within the community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-End- 



For the latest updates and further information, please follow our social media channels at 

@iltizamreliefsociety or reach out to us directly at hello@iltizamrelief.com. 

 

For further information, please contact: ​

•Sabrina Ahamat, Corporate Fundraising Executive, Iltizam Relief Society​

E: sabrina@iltizamrelief.com | M: +60132171365 

 

•Mohd Rafiq Ravi, Head Of Project Ceria Malaysia, Iltizam Relief Society​

E: rafiqravi@iltizamrelief.com | M: +6012-5271880 
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